The Honorable KP George County Judge

COUNTY JUDGE

Fort Bend County, Texas

(281) 341-8608 Fax (832) 471-1858

April 27, 2020

Dear Atul B Kothari,

During these unprecedented times, I am grateful to see our businesses and community members come together and support those most in need. Thank you, **Atul B Kothari** for your generous donation of \$1,000 to Fort Bend County **to the COVID-19 General Fund.** The items donated, will be distributed to designated locations and will utilized for the appropriate use. Monetary funds donated will be used to purchase Personal Protective Equipment and Medical Supplies for our first responders. It's relationships like these that demonstrate how we as a community can come together, even in our most tested times, and prove how strong Fort Bend County is, and so I thank you. A member from my staff will provide you with the necessary steps to proceed with paperwork required by the Texas Ethics Commission. They will walk with you through this process and will help with any specific needs. I thank you for all that you do, please continue to support your community, as you are greatly appreciated.

If you need anything further, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office at 281-341-8608 or email us at FBC.Judge@fortbendcountytx.com Sincerely,

Sincerely,

KP George

Fort Bend County Judge

Kellenge